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Comments: I strongly object to the proposed Jordan Cove LNG pipeline.  I believe the proposed design does not

offer sufficient safeguards against explosion and leak in the event of a subduction earthquake. IN addition, it will

damage old growth forest, including essential habitat for wildlife, air quality provided by ancient trees, and

scientific and recreational activities. 

The Jordan Cove project jobs are intended not for local population but for imported workers who do not have

roots or commitment to our Oregon communities. 

Please listen to the voices of the people, rather than  the voices of profit and Asian economic interests. 


